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STATE THEATRE COMPANY OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA PRODUCTION ENTERPRISE
AGREEMENT 2024

The State Theatre Company of South Australia Production Enterprise Agreement 2024 (the
Agreement) was approved by the South Australian Employment Tribunal (SAET) on 17 May
2024.

The Orders and the approved agreement are attached.

Date of Operation

The Agreement shall come into force on and from 17 May 2024 and will have a nominal life
extending for a period to 31 March 2026.

Rates of Pay

Clause 11 within the attached copy of the Agreement reflects the rates of pay applicable to
employees covered by the Agreement, and provides for salary increases of 3.0% per annum
that will apply from the first full pay period on or after:

-1 July 2023;
-1 July 2024; and
-1 July 2025.

The Agreement may be accessed via the internet through the South Australian Employment
Tribunal website: http://www.saet.sa.gov.au

Yours sincerely
CHIEF EXECUTIVE ATTORNEY GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT
Per:
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